
From: Michael E. King  

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 11:57 AM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis 

Cc: Hall, Jennifer 
Subject: Tonight's PC Agenda: AAHC Platt Rd Property Proposal 

 
Hi Alexis, 
 
I hope you can forward my email on to Planning Commission members in advance of tonight’s meeting. 
 
I am a Human Services Program Specialist at the Washtenaw County Office of Community & Economic 
Development, which provides funding and services for low-income and vulnerable residents throughout 
the County. I also staff the City of Ann Arbor’s Housing and Human Services Advisory Board. I am urging 
Planning Commission members to approve the Ann Arbor Housing Commission’s Platt Rd Property 
proposal to re-zone their property, located at 3451 Platt Road – just south of Packard Roard, for the 
following reasons: 
 

 We need more affordable housing units in our community and this redesign and construction of 
the Platt Rd. site will add 28 units of affordable housing to the city of Ann Arbor.  Yes, we need 
affordable housing in every neighborhood in the city but this is an existing AAHC property that 
can be reimagined and redeveloped right now – we need to take action to help AAHC do just 
that. 

 The affordable housing that will be built will provide a range of unit sizes so that if family 
compositions change over time, they could be accommodated to move to another unit on the 
site instead of having to move to a different location altogether. 

 The units will be very attractive, energy efficient, and use green construction technologies. The 
proposal also moves all units out of the flood way, which I see as a benefit to residents, AAHC, 
and the larger community. 

 There will be a community center on the site, something that will foster a sense of community 
for the residents and offer opportunities for service providers to be on-site to meet residents 
near their homes. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of these reasons for supporting the re-zoning of this property on Platt 
Rd. 
 
All the best, 
 
Mike King 
Human Services Program Specialist 
 
Office of Community & Economic Development 
110 N. Fourth Avenue, Garden Level  
Ann Arbor, MI   48104 
tel: 734-222-3786         
fax: 734-222-6531 
http://www.ewashtenaw.org/oced 
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